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The Department of Labor (DOL) is submitting the Employment and Training Administration (ETA) sponsored Unemployment Insurance Program Letter (UIPL) for inclusion in the record.  Unemployment Insurance Program Letter (UIPL) No. 17-15 reflects current guidance.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Each year, an Unemployment Insurance Program Letter (UIPL) initiates the State Quality Service Plan (SQSP) cycle.  This Unemployment Insurance Program Letter (UIPL) publishes the dates relevant to the State Quality Service Plan (SQSP) process for the approaching fiscal year; summarizes federal program emphasis for the year; and identifies any special planning requirements in effect for the fiscal year.  It also explains opportunities for increased, targeted funding made available annually in the President’s budget if such opportunities exist.



